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Hotel & Transportation Committee Alert
re:  Phoenix Temporary Hotel Relocation

February 7, 2023

Dear Flight Attendants,

I've just been informed that all Flight Attendants working flights to PHX leaving HNL on February 8 &
9 will be relocated to the Hyatt Place Phoenix Downtown for their 2 night layover. Rolling time
from the hotel will remain unchanged.

As always, please continue to write up any hotel and transportation issues that you encounter using
the CrewConneX app.

Mahalo!

Matt Mitchell
MEC Hotel Committee Chairperson


